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Collin Roehner

From: Alix <alixg1@aol.com>
Sent: Friday, July 01, 2016 4:34 PM
To: Records Clerk
Subject: FPL Profits

I've lived in Florida for 40 years and for the last 20, it seems that there is no PSC looking out 
for taxpayers. For FPL to be looking for MORE profits than the 1.6 BILLION they are raking in 
now is obscene. Furthermore, why should the taxpayer be charged for mistakes made at Turkey 
Point re the cooling canals. Having no liability offers FPL no reason to be truthful or even 
careful when they make their plans. I'd love it if mistakes made by me in business were 
considered an add-on to the customer. No accountability required? FPL should never have been 
allowed to upgrade Turkey Point in the first place as this was clearly the reason the canals 
started to fail. It is obvious since Fukishima that nuclear power is too dangerous on the coast, 
same plant design and millions of people within a 50 mile radius. So naturally, the PSC decides to 
let FPL bill us IN ADVANCE for two more plants that will never be built. Why can't the PSC 
push FPL to invest in more renewables and stop gouging the Florida taxpayer? 
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